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During this unprecedented global upheaval, we sincerely hope that you and your family 
are well and safe.  As community partners in Kitchener-Waterloo for 35 years we know it 
is our responsibility to support the collective response to COVID-19.  

To help contain the spread of COVID-19, all City-run or affiliated events & festivals have 
been cancelled or postponed until June 30th by the cities of Cambridge, Kitchener and 
Waterloo.  

The Kitchener-Waterloo Chamber Orchestra is therefore announcing the cancellation 
our remaining concerts for this artistic season scheduled for Knox Presbyterian Church.  
Specifically, this impacts the concerts scheduled for April 19th and May 24th, 2020.   

We are asking ticket holders to consider donating the cost of their tickets and receive a 
charitable tax receipt for the full value.  You may also hold onto and use your ticket for a 
concert next season or obtain a refund.  We thank our patrons for their patience as we 
process the volume of requests. Questions regarding tickets may be sent 
to info@kwchamberorchestra.ca.   

The KW Chamber Orchestra will continue to closely monitor the situation as it evolves 
and will provide updates on the orchestra website https://kwchamberorchestra.ca/ and 
through our social media channels of FaceBook and Instagram. 
  
COVID-19 permitting we will proceed with our 2020-2021 season in the fall. Brochures 
will be mailed or emailed out and updates on our social media platforms will advise you 
of next season’s dates.  

The Board, our artistic director and musicians of the Kitchener-Waterloo Chamber 
Orchestra look forward to being with you next season at Knox Presbyterian Church.   

Stay home, Stay safe and Stay well! 
 
The Kitchener-Waterloo Chamber Orchestra Board of Directors 

 


